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Our School Yard/Clós na Scoile 

Please remember to social distance and to 

wear a mask when collecting 
the children from school . 
Dogs are not allowed on the 

school yards at anytime. 
Please leave our furry 

friends at home 
when coming to school. 
Please do not come to school be-

fore 8.50am. There is a 20 minute 
window in which to come to school 

in the mornings which allows am-
ple time for staggered arrivals.  
 

It might help you to know that there is 
free parking available in Dundrum Town 

Centre until 10:30am on weekdays in the 
main Dundrum Town Centre car park. 

FÁILTE IS CÉAD AR AIS AR SCOIL/WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL ONE AND ALL 

The last half-term went very well for everyone and we were so lucky that the children had a smooth transition 

back to school life. We hope that the next seven weeks go as smoothly. The main priority is that no one will get 

sick. We continue to take every precaution to ensure we are as safe as possible while still making the school 

experience as enriching and enjoyable as possible for the children.  

We ask that parents keep the following in mind:  

 All appointments need to be made through the office 

 Absences to be completed after roll has been taken through the Aladdin app 

 Notify the office immediately if a member of your family is a suspected close contact. 

Looking forward to a great run up to Christmas, 

Mr Mac Mathúna 

St. Tiernan’s Community School have asked us to 

share their Open Day video with you as they can-

not have their day this year. Please see the link be-

low: 

https://vimeo.com/469880134/b2cad34736  

Go Raibh Míle Maith 

Agaibh! 

I would like to thank the parents 

and guardians of our school for 

their generous response to our request for the volun-

tary contribution this year. It is very affirming to see 

such an immediate response to our request in such 

difficult times for everyone. Go raibh míle maith 

agaibh ó chroí, sincere thanks. 

A whopping € 580.22  was collected for the Hos-

pice Foundation on the last day of half-term in 

October. Well done everyone, we will send the 

money on this week! 

We welcome Ms Sarah Kearns who will be working on her College School Placement in Mrs Mc 

Cann’s Naíonáin Mhóra for the next few weeks—go n-éirí ádh leat! 

https://vimeo.com/469880134/b2cad34736

